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This week was officially the beginning of the eyeglasses drive. With the drive kicking 
off on the fourth of March, students are encouraged to collect any used or old glasses they 
may have at home, in order to send off to people in need, along with hopefully sustaining the 
goal of 1,000 glasses collected. The goal for this week was not only to ensure that any last 
minute details on the Final Product Proposal and Final Product Calendar were added, but 
also to simply enjoy the progress that has been made thus far and the hard work that has 
gone into pulling off such a large event such as the drive. It is reassuring to know that 
everything has fallen into place and a large section of my Final Product is finally taking 
action. 
 

Throughout the week I not only worked on the Final Product Proposal and the Final 
Product Calendar, but also made any needed adjustments to my website. Considering 
throughout the week parents and students will be checking out the website to learn more 
about the drive, it was essential to make sure that everything was organized and ready. If 
adults and people throughout the community are looking at my website, I would like to have 
everything looking professional and completed. 
 

In addition to this week, an email was sent to Mr. Holsinger to confirm any details 
about the visit to Watauga, TX in late April. Once I got a response, I was able to forward the 
information to Dr. Brooks, to see if this event could be a part of my Final Product. At the end 
of the week I had the opportunity to visit one of the elementary schools in participation of 
the Eyeglasses Drive: Boals Elementary. I gave a short speech informing the kids about the 
drive, where to donate, and what the project is all about. 
 

Lastly, to conclude the week, I found that a lady from Dallas contacted me through 
my website, stating that she would like to donate to my cause. This is exciting because my 
project is reaching outside the walls of Frisco and touching other local areas. I will need to 
keep in touch with this lady, in order to see if she is still interested in donating to the drive. 
 

For the following week the goal is to contact any local newspapers, in order to write 
an article and hopefully publish it before June. This would announce to the community how 
the drive went, what ISM is, how the experience was for various schools, and the idea that 
FISD could potentially adopt this drive into every elementary school, making the drive a 
yearly event. 
 


